
It is with great joy that I 
bring greetings from 

national LWML where I 
serve as Vice President of 

Gospel Outreach.

President Debbie and the 
Board of Directors thank 
God for you all because 
of your partnership in 

the gospel …. 
(Philippians 1:5). 



I would like to share a little bit about the Gospel Outreach 
Department.

The Mission Grants committee members write the material on 
the LWML website for each of the mission grants.

Do you use the bulletin bytes or the mission grant prayer 
guide in your group or congregation? 

Maybe you attach the monthly mission poster in an email to 
the women in your group or congregation!

Or do you have a bulletin board that you refresh each month 
of both district and national mission grants?

www.lwml.org/mission-grants



Do you have a special time – like a 5th Sunday “noisy offering” – for LWML mite donations?

Does an LWML member mingle in the narthex 
or fellowship space wearing an LWML apron 
receiving “mites” and giving mints?

Do you have envelopes handy in your church for
mite donations in honor or memory of someone?

Have you downloaded the Give Plus+ app to securely
donate online?

How do you provide visibility and 
promote mite giving?



Do you have an LCMS mission organization 
that is close to your heart?

Would you consider submitting a mission grant 
proposal?

Do you know where to start? 

There are great resources on the LWML 
website and in the LCMS Office ready to assist 
you!

www.lwml.org/mission-grant-proposals

This fall we will be receiving mission grant proposals to consider for the 2021 Convention in 
Lexington.



THANK YOU!!!

Your faithful mite-giving 
makes an impact in our world 

as we support missions at 
home and worldwide, sharing 

the Good News of Christ!



The Gospel Outreach committee members write the monthly Mite Challenge Calendar, 
Mission Servant Activity, and “I Love to Tell the Story”.

Do you print, use, or share the monthly Mite calendar in your group or congregation? 
www.lwml.org/posts/free-resources/mite-challenge-calendar 

The Mission Servant Activity is flexible and can be done individually or in a group.
www.lwml.org/mission-service-activities

Resources for Marking Bible for Prison Ministry are now available too! 
www.lwml.org/posts/mission-servants-activities/marking-bibles



THANK YOU!!!

Your faithful mission service 
makes an impact in our world 

as you share Christ’s story -
reflecting His love by putting it 

in action!


